
Comments on the Second Printing

The Department of External Affairs and the Natural Sciences
and Engineering Research Council of Canada have jointly
sponsored the second printing of this report in response to
continued demand for copies.

Some participants listed on pages x - xiii and individuals
named in the directories beginning on page 348 have moved to
new positions or retired. However, the organizations listed
continue to provide a number of services to facilitate
development and transfer of technology, and may be contacted
for additional information and assistance.

The workshop was organized by Dr. E.L. Holmes, the former Dean
of Research, University of Waterloo, Waterloo, Ontario, and by
Mr. Helmut K. Bianchi, International Bureau,
GKSS-Forschungszentrum Geesthacht GMBH, Geesthacht, Federal
Republic of Germany. The organizers gratefully acknowledge
the financial support of the workshop by the Natural Sciences
and Engineering Research Council of Canada, and the
Bundesministerium fuer Forschung und Technologie (German
Federal Ministry for Research and Technology).

The Workshop on Commercialization of Publicly Funded Research
was held under the auspices of the Federal Republic of
Germany/Canada Agreement on Scientific and Technological
Cooperation. An earlier workshop on "Promotion of Technology
Based Small and Medium Sized Enterprises and Technology
Transfer in Canada and Germany" was held in Berlin, Federal
Republic of Germany in December 1985. Copies of the report of
the Berlin Workshop may be found in government libraries in
Canada and the Federal Republic of Germany.
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